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I strongly appose this bill and hope this will be stopped immediately.  Our 

truckers,farmers, loggers, ranchers etc can not continue to pay these burdensome 

taxes. The cost of materials,  goods and services are skyrocketing and Oregonians 

including these businesses are struggling excessively.   

 

We pay some of the highest taxes in our nation here in this state. The 

mismanagement of funds is alarming. The money our legislators are spending on 

special interests is even more alarming. It must stop. Oregonians can't continue on 

this path.  

 

These high taxes, increased costs of goods and services, food,  increased bills etc 

are simply hemorrhaging our local economy and forcing people out of their homes. 

Forcing them into and already unmanaged homeless crisis.  

 

When are you people in legislation going to wake up and see the terror that your 

choices to continually add costs are making? At what point do you see that your way 

isn't working? The one party rule has us in the absolutely worst or near worst 

situations in this nation for homeless,  cost of living, education,  home sales, 

infrastructure etc....I can keep going!! 

 

We can not continue to do the same failed practices and expect a different result!! 

 

Full stop on this bill and adding costs to diesel, the machines,equipment and vehicles 

that use it or any of the like. We simply can't continue this endless failed practice!!!!  

 

Stop this now please 


